
AMENDMENTS proposed to EXECUTIVE / MANAGING COMMITTEE OF SBHREA 

 

Dear all 

Our team has debated, discussed elaborately with all retirees settled in different stations and brought 

this proposal.  

The need for more representatives is felt due to active interaction of members with SBHREA leaders, 

despite pandemic situation in past 3 years. 

Hence after discussions with all state veterans and elected representatives we are going to propose the 

following posts for coming term. The retirees  from outside Hyderabad were not contesting earlier, as 

their known friends, who may choose them are in minimal numbers in Annual General Body and 

elections hour.  

Hence reforms are brought the posts earmarked for different states retirees, considering the presence 

of retiree settlers in that state and electorate for that posts will be that state retirees. Thereby ensured 

that regional choice would be reflected in selection of leaders, committee members in coming elections. 

This is proposed to see all retirees get opportunity to participate in SBHREA functioning.  

This will be placed in Extraordinary General Body meeting on 16/10/22 for approval. If approved the 

elections will be conducted in these lines. Otherwise the old set of posts will be continued.  

For information of all. Hope members understand with broad mind our democratic views and not get 

carried away with wrong rumours spread by few with ulterior motives or to defame the association.  

 

Members are judges to our past 3 years performance. And we wish they stand by us, if satisfied with our 

work.  

 

With revolutionary greetings 

 

K. Rohini Rao 

General Secretary 

SBHREA 

 

Dt: 30/09/22 


